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HYMNS OF THE DAY 



Ο ΑΠΟΣΤΟΛΟΣ 



THE EPISTLE 



ΤΟ ΕΥΑΓΓΕΛΙΟΝ 



THE GOSPEL 



If anyone would like their Homes or 

Businesses Blessed, 

Please contact Fr. George or Fr. Simeon 

directly 

 

The Young at Heart  
will have their New Year's lunch on  

Thursday, January 11 at noon at the Memorial Hall.  
 

Let's bring in the New Year with some food, 
 fun and BINGO! 

 

Happy New Year!  
 

Καλή Χρονιά 2024! 





PHILOPTOCHOS CORNER 
Vasilopita Sunday 

 

We will celebrate the Annual Vasilopita Sunday on January 7th 
at Holy Trinity with Loukoumades and Mimosas following the 
Divine Liturgy.  
 

If you would like to donate a Vasilopita for someone to 
purchase, please bring it to the hall on Sunday, January 7th 
in the morning. Please see the next page flyer. 
 

Thank you all for your continued support and may 2024 be 
filled with love, hope, and peace for all! 

Philoptochos General Meeting  
Tuesday, January 9th, 6:30pm  

Prophet Elias Board Room 

 
 

 
 

Daughters of Minos - January Membership Meeting 

 
 

Sunday 1/21/24  4:00pm at Prophet Elias  

in the Board Room upstairs 

Enter from the South St Sophia side. 

We will be swearing in our new officers and board  

and making plans for the new year. 









 

Calling all juniors & seniors in high School! 
 

NOW is the time to think about your summer and all that is ahead. Join 
other Orthodox Christians in Boston, Northern California, or Chicago 
to ask hard questions, gain lifelong friendships, & explore a Christ-centered 
understanding of vocation. 

  

https://crossroadinstitute.org/crossroad-programs/crossroad-summer-program/
https://app.campdoc.com/!/dn/login?r=crossroadsi


Attention! Boys Basketball for the Tulsa Tournament! 
 

 

Teams must be solidified this week. If you are planning to play in Tulsa, contact:  
 

Basil Chelemes   bchelemes@aol.com    for 11th & 12th Grade boys  
Yanni Hillas      yannihillas@gmail.com  for 9th & 10th Grade boys  
Bill Feotis             bfeotis@gmail.com        for 6th through 8th Grade boys  
 

For further questions, contact Nick and Denise Nikols at deninik63@gmail.com. 
 

Thank you! 
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ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~   ~~~~~~~~~~~~~
 

Watch for more information for the dates below

• SUNDAY, FEBRARY 11, 2024~at HT 

• SUNDAY, march 10, 2024~at HT 
 

Orthodoxy 101 classes  
Beginning Wednesday , January 17 

 in the Prophet Elias board room 
Classes will run for six weeks  

Each week on Wednesdays from 7pm to 8pm.  
The six-week sessions will discuss 
 Church history, theology, services,  

and how they apply to living the Orthodox Christian life.  
Call or text Nick or Dean Athens with questions  

801 979-8808  or  801 821-8935 


